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June 5, 2023 
 
 
 
Hanscom Spouses Club 
75 Grenier Street 
Box 8888 
Hanscom AFB, MA  01731 
 
Dear Friends of the Lincoln Public Schools, 
 
On behalf of the Lincoln School Committee and the Lincoln Public Schools, please accept 
our thanks and gratitude for your recent donation of $800.00 to Hanscom Middle School 
for a trip to tour Fenway Park in conjunction with an educational trip exploring Boston 
and its history, as well as some additional funds for an end of year celebration. 
 
Thank you for thinking of the Lincoln Public Schools and for your support of our students 
and their families. 
 
Lincoln Public Schools is a 501c3 tax-exempt organization.  No goods or services were 
provided in exchange for this contribution. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Rebecca McFall, Ed.D. 
Superintendent  
 
Copy:  School Committee  

Mary Ellen Normen 
 
 
 
 


